
Governor Romney,  
  
I applaud your recommendations for state governance of our ocean resources.  It is 
critical that we management these natural resources and I hope we are able to hold off 
businesses from developing before a plan can be put in place. 
  
Keep up the great work. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
David Robinson 
N. Andover MA.    
 


